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Die adlige polnische
Familie Cebrowski, Wappen Poraj.





The noble Polish family Cebrowski, coat
of arms Poraj.



 



Cebrowski, coat of arms of Poraj.



 



Coat of Arms Description.



 



Poraj. (Rosa, Rosa Alba, Róża, Różyc,
Stoice, Una Rosa). In a red field a silver, five-petalled rose with
pips; Helmet decoration: a same rose. This coat of arms comes from
Bohemia. There the same led Slawnik, lord of Libicz, which town is
now called Mielnik. He was married to a daughter of Duke Otto the
Illustrious of Saxony, had one son: Slawnik, also from Libicz,
married to Strzezyslawa, daughter of Duke Boleslaw I of Bohemia
(93567), from whom he had eight sons. Of these, five were killed in
internal political turmoil. The other three went to Poland, namely:
Wojciech (Adalbertus), who was martyred in 997, Radzyn or Gaudius,
Archbishop of Gniezno 1000-1006, and Poraj. He had already come to
Poland in 963 with Princess Dąbrowka, his mother's sister
Strzezyslawa and wife of the Polish duke Mieczyslaw. The name Roza
(the rose) was also probably used for the same after the coat of
arms. The following is also said about this coat of arms: Nider
Bär, from the family of the Counts of Askania and Ballenstädt, who
had a rose in their coat of arms, helped the Roman Emperor
Heraclius against the Frankish princes Dagobert and Clovis around
630, for which he received the Roman principality of Ursini from
the Emperor received. After the death of his father's brother's
sons, Aribert took over the land of Askania from his sons. One of
his successors, Ursini Witigo, called Ursyn Witek in Slavic,
conquered the province between Bavaria and Bohemia, but surrendered
to the harassing Prince of Bohemia, Waves, kept his possessions and
entered the Bohemian association of subjects and nobility with
them. He was named there after the rose in his coat of arms Rozyn,
then also Rozemberk, German Rosenberg. This Witigo had four
illegitimate sons and one illegitimate son, to whom he assigned the
coat of arms in such a way that one son's rose was golden, the
other silver, blue and red, but the illegitimate son's rose was
black, whereby their branching lines of the Rosenberg. Also in this
family, two and three roses were placed in the coat of arms to
distinguish them, as can be seen from the ones in the St. Vitus
chapel in the church in Krumau in Bohemia. This family died out in
Bohemia with Peter Wok Ursinus a Rosenberg in 1606. It is therefore
assumed that all families in Bohemia who have one or more roses,
even if they differ in colour, belong to one tribe. Following this
assumption, some families of the Poraj coat of arms in Poland
adopted the nickname Rosenberg in the 18th century. It is still
questionable whether the Siawik family is really identical to the
Rosenberg family, but seems likely because both families were
related by marriage to sovereign houses, i.e. were equals, but also
because it is reported that St. Adalbert gave three roses in the
coat of arms, while his brother Poraj only had a rose, so the many
sons of the Slavik may have adopted different coats of arms, in the
manner of the Rosenbergs. This coat of arms is used by:
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